
  

   

Chandler, 02/01/2020  

  

 CHANGE NOTICE, EFFECTIVE February 1st, 2020  
  
    
  
CNC Tech is notifying you that we changed how we are manufacturing the IDC CONNECTOR SERIES.  
  
These will continue to mate with the same industry standard parts they have, but there will be some minimal 
changes in the body of the connectors as well as some slight tolerance changes due to the manufacturing 
process.   
  
All dimensional and tolerance changes are shown in the comparison drawings placed on our web page.  
 
Made in Taiwan. 
  
H. Meyer  
CnC Tech  
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